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From: Jaqueline Ramirez <jaqueramz(@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2010 6:02 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex (RIN 3038-AC61)

This is to express my strong opposition to your proposal for reducing leverage to retail forex traders. We
are adult traders and know the risk of each trade we place and don't need the "babycare" of your
proposed regulation.

Please take care of your personal issues and stop intefering with the trading leverage of retail forex
traders.

Sincerely,
Jaqueline Ramirez

5150 Balboa Arms Dr G1
San Diego, CA 92117



